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Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: 2023 Summer Intern Programme

I am writing to express my interest in the 2023 Summer Intern Programme as advertised on the ByrneWallace LLP website. I am in my final year of a Law and Business degree at NUI, Galway and I am looking forward to building a career in law.

Upon reviewing the position requirements, I am confident that my qualifications, professional experience, and personal skills align with your values and mission. Currently, I am first in my degree rankings. I have maintained a first-class honours grade throughout my studies and have been awarded the title of ‘University Scholar’ for academic excellence each year. During my study of business, I specialised in economics which has equipped me with a good understanding of the corporate world and enhanced my commercial awareness.

I was selected to compete in the finals of the 2021 NUIG Internal School of Law Moot Competition, presided over by Ms Justice Mary Faherty. This experience improved my problem-solving skills, taught me to argue both sides of a case effectively and polished my communication skills. In addition to oral advocacy, I have developed legal research and writing skills while working as a legal intern for Malone and Martin Solicitors, where my responsibilities included drafting documents and engaging with clients. 

I am interested in the ByrneWallace Summer Internship due to your comprehensive training programme which offers exposure to one of the firm’s core practice areas. Furthermore, I am impressed by your corporate social responsibility policy, in particular the commitment to the environment and fundraising initiatives.

I am excited about the opportunity to work with a firm as reputable and accomplished as ByrneWallace and to contribute to its continued success. I welcome the opportunity to further discuss my application with you. Please find attached my curriculum vitae.
Yours sincerely, 

Peter Callaghan-Moore

